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The 2016 International Conference on Security and Management (SAM’16) is the 14th annual comprehensive 
security conference dealing with all aspects of security.  This annual Security and Management Conference is a 
leading international opportunity for computer and network security professionals and users to investigate 
innovative ideas and outcomes, and to exchange experiences on various aspects of information security.   
 
There are nine tracks in this conference; Cryptographic Technologies, Security Applications, Information 
Assurance, Network Security, Hardware Security, Computer Security, Security management, Security 
Education, and Biometrics and Forensics.  For details of the tracks, please refer to the conference website at 
http://sam.udmercy.edu/sam16.  
 
The 2016 International Conference on Security and Management (SAM’16) encourages the submission of 
posters to provide an environment for demonstrating and discussing work in progress, and industry 
presentations of new applications, techniques, technologies, or approaches in the field of computer and network 
security.  Interested authors are invited to submit a short proposal illustrating the main contributions of their 
posters. Proposals should contain an abstract stressing the motivation and rationale for their contribution. Poster 
may reflect initial results of the work.  
 
Posters will be evaluated mainly on their ability to promote discussion, inspire the exchange of ideas, and foster 
collaborations among conference participants.  Poster proposals must conform to IEEE writing style guidelines 
with 3 pages maximum including title, authors’ affiliation, abstract, content, figures, and references.  
 
Accepted posters will be published as an extended abstract.  The maximum number of pages for the extended 
abstract is 2.   
 
Poster boards will be provided on site at the conference. The poster boards will be large enough to 
accommodate 8 US standard size stationaries to be pinned on them using 4 rows with 2 pages per row, or 2 
rows with 4 pages per row.  The poster board sizes are 45 inches x 22 inches.  The boards can be flipped if 
desired.  Two poster boards next to each other for one accepted poster can be arranged if needed. 
 
Submissions should be emailed to the Posters Co-Chair; Hanen Idoudi (Hanen.Idoudi@ensi.rnu.tn), or 
Esmiralda Moradian (esmirald@dsv.su.se).   
 


